
 

3 June 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

2025 Leavers Hoodies 

 

As we approach the end of the final term and think ahead to our end of 

year celebrations, in addition to leavers assembly and the leavers ball, 

students have the option to purchase a leavers hoodie.  

 

These are not compulsory to buy but are a nice memento to remember 

their time spent at Park. 

 

If you wish to purchase a leavers hoodie, please use the link below: 

 

https://www.leavershoodies.com/park-community-school-year-11-2025-

leavers 

 

Costs start at £25.49, nicknames can be added for an additional cost.  

 

All hoodies will be delivered to school and be ready to collect on 

Wednesday 25 June. 

 

Deadline for orders is Monday 9 June.  

 

If you have any questions, please do let me know. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Lucy Conner 

Assistant Headteacher 
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